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CONWAY PLANNING BOARD 
 

MINUTES/WORKSHOP 
 

SEPTEMBER 6, 2001 
 

A meeting of the Conway Planning Board was held on Thursday, September 6, 2001, 
beginning at 7:03 p.m. at the Conway Town Office in Center Conway, NH.  Those 
present were:  Chair, Sheila Duane; Selectmen’s Representative, Dick O’Brien; 
Secretary, Conrad Briggs; Robert Drinkhall; Brian Glynn; Planning Director, Thomas 
Irving; and Recording Secretary, Holly Meserve. 
 
ALTERNATE MEMBER 
 
After a brief discussion, Mr. O’Brien made a motion, seconded by Mr. Drinkhall, to 
appoint Martha Tobin as an alternate member to the Planning Board. Motion 
unanimously carried. 
 
FULL TIME MEMBER  
 
With the resignation of Arthur Bergmann, the Board discussed advertising for a full time 
member.  Mr. Briggs, made a motion, seconded by Mr. O’Brien, to advertise for a 
full time position on the Planning Board.  Motion unanimously carried. 
 
REVIEW AND ACCEPTANCE OF MINUTES 
 
Mr. Briggs made a motion, seconded by Mr. Drinkhall, to approve the Minutes of 
August 23, 2001 as written.  Motion carried with Mr. O’Brien abstaining from 
voting.   
 
MASTER PLAN CONSULTANT 
 
The Board reviewed the Master Plan Consultant contract.  Mr. Irving was hoping for an 
October 1, 2001 start date. 
 
CHAPTER 88 & 89 
 
Mr. Irving reviewed the changes.  After a brief discussion, Mr. Briggs made a motion, 
seconded by Mr. Glynn, to accept and send the changes to Chapter 88 & 89 to a 
public hearing.  Motion unanimously carried. 
 
Mr. Briggs made a motion, seconded by Mr. O’Brien, to amend the motion that the 
Planning Board is considering an amendment for the warrant and forward them to 
the Board of Selectmen for their review.  Motion unanimously carried. 
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ARTICLE 123-29.D. 
 
The Board discussed tree requirements.  The Board discussed other possible changes and 
agreed that they should review the whole landscaping ordinance.  Mr. Briggs made a 
motion, seconded by Mr. Glynn, to hold a public hearing on Article 123-29.D. as 
amended on October 11, 2001.  Motion unanimously carried. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:45 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
 
 
Holly L. Meserve 
Recording Secretary 






























